Site Based Meeting Minutes
April 27, 2010

Members present:


Dana Thomas, Anita Fisher, Lesley Bone, Kathy Cofer  Beth Handel (on phone)

Visitor:  Felicia Harry

Meeting was called to order by Kathy Cofer at 2:30 PM in the school library.

Members discussed the art position at Howevalley.  Dana Thomas made the motion to allocate .5 to music, .5 to art, and .5 to PE for the 2010-2011 school year.   The person currently filling the full time special area position at Howevalley will be offered the choice of either music or art to go with the .5 PE position.  Anita Fisher seconded the motion. Motion carried with a vote of 4-0.  Mrs.Handel also agreed with this motion and position change for the 2010-2011 school year.  


Other scheduling changes were discussed such as adding computer lab as a special area rotation.  It was also discussed about having a full time assistant in the lab.  It was also discussed that SBDM representatives would work with Mrs. Handel on scheduling for the next year.  SBDM will continue to explore options on special area classes.


The members also talked about the allocations for next year.  Members mentioned that 6 special ed teachers were allocated and 9 classroom teachers. There was some question as to the numbers for special ed and Dana said she would contact Kaye Sharon to find out the allocations for the 2010-2011 school year.  SBDM members will address this at the next site based meeting in May.


Financial reports were presented.  Accident reports were read.


Anita mentioned that there was a hole in the playground area where the fitness team works out that needs to be looked at.  


There being no other business the meeting adjourned at 4:00 PM.

Kathy Cofer

